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March 14, 2025   

 
 
 
Shen Yun 2025 
Fulan Dafa Association of Vancouver 
1-8071 Garden City Road,  
Richmond, BC 
V6Y 2P1 
 
 

RE: Greetings from the Mayor of West Vancouver 
 
On the occasion of the Shen Yun Performing Arts Tour of 2025, I would like to extend 
my greetings to the Fulan Dafa Association of Vancouver for hosting this wonderful 
event.  
 
It is a great opportunity to enjoy a performance inspired by 5,000 years of traditional 
Chinese culture expressed in an exceptional display of artistic talent. There is no doubt 
that much hard work that has gone into the production of this event. I am glad to see 
this beautiful performance return. 
 
It is my pleasure to share my greetings and wish the event every success. 
 
All the best, 
 
 
 
Mark Sager 
Mayor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


